
Message from the East 
Aloha brethren, and Mahalo Nui Loa for your continued 
support for Hawaiian Lodge.  September is here, and 
that means our Past Masters will be coming out in full 
force to do a Master Mason conferral - please come join 
us to see the veritable 'masters' at work!  As always, we 
will be celebrating the Past Master's conferral with a 

banquet at the Hale Koa hotel, so we look forward to seeing you there. 

I am pleased to announce that we will be putting together a Cable Tow 
yearbook this year.  Worshipful Serafin "Jun" Colmenares and Raymund 
Liongson have done excellent work on the Cable Tow issues over past years 
and I have enlisted their help for putting together this yearbook to reflect 
over the past years events.  We haven't had a Cable Tow in a while and 
hopefully we can continue this trend moving forward.   

Our meetings have been great over the summer months, with lots of great 
fellowship and food.  As I have mentioned many times in the past, great 
food often sets the tone for a good meeting, and I wanted to personally 
thank the selfless service of our stewards, knockers, and entered 
apprentices, and all those who make those meals a success.    

A hui hou kakou brethren, and safe travels.  See you in lodge.  

Message from the Pillars 

The months seem to be going by faster and faster as your officers qualify for 
their seats for next year.   Come in support of our newly obligated brothers 
as they take the masonic journey. Last month we did second degree 
conferrals on a few of our newly obligated brothers.     

Dino Fernandez did an excellent exemplification of the G Lecture this 
evening -- twice. We also reviewed his conferral of the 2nd Degree 
obligation -- also well done. I have declared him to have passed his 
qualification for Sr Warden, pending his completion of the HMC test. 
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Marlon Calventas did a competent job in the Middle Chamber lecture, and is progressing in his SD 
work in the 2nd section of the MM Degree. 

Next month we have a very full calendar as we will be enjoying our Past Masters doing a 3rd degree 
conferral.  Let's show our appreciation and support to our past masters by attending the practice on 
September 7th as well as the conferral that will take place on September 14th.  

After what is sure to be a Masterful display of the 3rd degree by the past masters, we will be able to 
dance the night away with them at the Past Master's Banquet.   The banquet will be held on Friday, 
September 23rd at the Hale Koa Hotel, starting at 6:30.  Don't forget to get your reservations to the 
sitting Junior Warden Dino Fernandez.   The reservation is attached to this newsletter.  In addition, if 
you know any widows that would like to go please pass the word on. This will truly be a wonderful 
Past Masters Banquet. 

Please note Hawaiian Lodge now has the following mailing address: 

Hawaiian Lodge 
P.O. Box 22645 
Honolulu, HI 96823 

Past Masters Practice and conferral:                                                                                         
OK. It is finally that time of year.  We get to see the Past Masters put on a 
wonderful showing of the 3rd degree.   Please be sure to show your  support  to 
the Past Masters by coming to the Practice on September 7th as well as the 3rd 
degree conferral on September 14th. 

Past masters Banquet:           
Put on your dancing shoes and come celebrate with us.   The Past Masters 
Banquet this year will be on Friday, September 23rd at the Hale Koa Hotel.   
Please bring your partner and enjoy the evening with us and all of your favorite  
Hawaiian Lodge Past Masters.  Great food and fun...   

First degree Conferral:        
First degree conferral on September 28th will be done to get our candidates 
ready for the the grand lodge fast class.  

Coming Soon Grands Lodge Fast Class: 
That time of year...  Grand Lodge Fast Class is fast approaching.  The event is 
planned for October 8th.  Hawaiian Lodge will have over 10 candidates for the 
fast class - come out and support our brethren through the Fellow craft and 
Master Mason's degrees.   
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Benjamin T. Ho  Roy C. Barbadillo 
Romeo M. Broas  Alexander A. Escasa 
Eduardo P. Maniti  Sanford N. Sato 
Dario M. Sanchez  Rolando C. Bacani 
Michael M. Ballesteros Anthony John A. Escasa 
Rey C. Piniol   Theodore K. K. Ing 
Hector P. Lopez  Georgeallen T. Reyes 
Ernesto R. Alegre  Cesar G. Lopez 
Edgardo R. Mendoza Marco P. Joven 
Jaime D. San Jose Bill F. Eng 
Loreto A. Manalo  Christopher A. Baye 
Cesar P. Narvarte  Ty Damon Heller 
Richard G. Alburo
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______________________________________________________________________ 

Past Masters Dinner September 23,2016  

6:00 pm checkin / 7:00 pm dinner 

Name ______________________  #Attendees_________ 

Please enclose a check for 60.00 per person.  The check will be returned at the 
door. 

Members and Widows are allowed one guest. Additional guests are $60.00 each. 

Mail this form with your check to Dino Fernandez by September 10, 2016. 

Dino Fernandez P.O. box 38089 Honolulu Hi 96837 

Questions please contact Dino Fernandez at dinojfernandez@gmail.com 

______________________________________________________________________
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